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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Anna Williams 

cc: 
Subject: Docket No. 100025 - DN 00200-10 

Thursday, February 18, 2010 3:02 PM 

Martha Brown; Jenny Wu; Dorothy Menasco 

Thank you for the clarification. 
Per our phone conversation, DN 00400-10 will be moved from Docket 100007-El to Docket 
100025-El. 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Thursday, February 18,2010 2:57 PM 
To: Anna Williams 
Cc: Martha Brown; Jenny Wu; Dorothy Menasco 
Subjeb: FW: Docket No. 100025 - DN 00200-10 

This e-mail is to update my last e-mail. 

Per this e-mail, i will COJJY Document No. 00400-1 0 from Docket 100007-El to Docket 100025-El. 
whereby, both Dockets will include Document No. 00400-10. 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 2:28 PM 
To: Anna Williams 
Cc: Martha Brown; Jenny Wu; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 100025 - DN 00200-10 

Per this e-mail, i will move Document No. 00400-10 from Docket 100007-El to Docket 100025-El. 

From: Anna Williams 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 12:56 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean; Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Martha Brown; Jenny Wu 
Subject: Docket No. 100025 

The attached document, Document Number 00200-10, which is PEF's petition for approval of new 
environmental program for cost recovery through Environmental Cost Recovery Clause, was originally filed in 
Docket No. 100007-EI. However, we broke this out into a new, separate docket, Docket No. 100025-EI. 
Accordingly, can you please place a copy of this petition, which was filed on January 8,2010, in Docket No. 
100025? Thanks! 

Anna R. Williams, Esq. 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
T: (850) 413-6076 
F: (850) 413-6077 

2/18/2010 


